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BOARD OF TRUSTEES MINUTES
February 26, 2015
Call to Order and Roll Call: The meeting was called to order at 12:10 pm at the AR Economic Development Building in Augusta, Arkansas.  Kitty Bingham, Joy Lynn Bowen, George Anne Draper, Anne Eldridge, Reta Ragland, Bill Brooks, Jerry Harvey, Angela Ryland and Joy Shepherd were in attendance.

Trustees absent: Kip Davis and Erleen Sawyer
Public Attendees and staff:  Claire Miller, Branch Manager of Cross County Library; Angie Meachum, Branch Manager of Woodruff County Library and John Paul Myrick, ECARLS director. 
Reading and Acceptance of Minutes. 

The ECARLS Trustees read the minutes from the ECARLS Board Meeting held on Nov. 20, 2014.  Anne Eldridge moved to accept the minutes, being amended to reflect that the motion and second for financial reports was not recorded.  Kitty Bingham seconded the motion.  All aye. Motion carried.
Public Participation and Communications:
· N/A
Financial Reports and approval of bills:

Financial Reports were presented for December 2014.  Reta Ragland moved to accept the financials as presented, Kitty Bingham seconded the motion.  All aye. Motion carried.
Operation Reports: 


The Trustees were presented with reports from the Branch Managers in Cross and Woodruff Counties as well as a report from the Regional Librarian.  Claire Miller reported that story time will begin tonight at Cross County for children with disabilities.  Joy Lynn Bowen stated that both libraries have been very busy. Angela Ryland moved to accept the reports as presented, Kitty Bingham seconded the motion.  All aye. Motion carried. 
Unfinished Business: 

Angela Ryland made the motion that the ECARLS board adjourn into executive session at 12:17 and Kitty Bingham seconded.  All aye. Motion carried.  The ECARLS board reconvened at 12:37.
New Business: 
Personnel Policies were discussed.  John Paul Myrick stated that ECARLS policies have been set up to be closely equivalent to the county’s government.  He requested that the board read over these policies and if someone feels something needs to be changed or added to let him know.  If there are changes in the policies as suggested by the lawyer, John Paul will send the revised version to board members with revisions being marked in red type for easy identification. The final draft will be approved at the May 28th meeting.  
John Paul gave updates on the Woodruff 21 Plan and the Cross Building Plan.

Trustee Comment Period: 

Adjournment: Reta Ragland motioned to adjourn the meeting at 1:00pm and Kitty Bingham seconded the motion. All aye.  Motion carried.  

Respectfully submitted,

Angie Meachum, Branch Manager of Woodruff County Library
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